
Inland Empire Rifle & Pistol Association
Minutes of the Combo Match Meeting 1-15-2011
Coeur d’Alene Rifle and Pistol Club

The meeting was called to order.

The Minutes of the 2010 Columbia State Match were read. Tom moved to accept the minutes,
Kathy seconded the motion, the Minutes were approved.

Craig read the Treasurer’s report. Tom made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report, Caleb
seconded the motion, the Treasurer’s Report was approved.

Old Business

The group discussed auditing targets. Tom made a motion was made to conduct a partial audit
of the top two junior shooters of each team to make sure the new targets are being scored
equitably. The executive officer will determine which match will be audited independently. Celeb
seconded the motion. The motion was approved.

New Business:

Craig shared information from the NRA Small bore rule book regarding the correct plug size for
outside scoring of the new USA 50 Targets. The plug size for the outside plug is different for this
target than it is for the A-36 target. The inside plug is the same for both targets.

http://www.nrahq.org/compete/nra-rule-books.asp

http://usashooting.com/downloads.php ( go to the bottom of the page for the Rules books a you
will need General Regulations, General Technical and the program specific rules

The group discussed the NRA League fees. Sandy made a motion to wait until next year to see
how the new fees impact the checking account balance before making any changes to the
Spokesman Review League fees. Caleb seconded the motion. The motion was approved.

Sandy made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Caleb seconded the motion. The motion was
approved adjourning the meeting.


